


SUMMER CLINICIANS SHOULD EXPECT TO:

      Enroll in 3 hours of summer clinic practicum, which will require an extra semester of tuition and fees.

      Provide clinical services and attend supportive instructional meetings for 8 weeks.

      Be involved in preparing and implementing therapeutic “camp” activities each day during regular business hours. 
      Summer employment and vacations must be arranged around clinic schedules.

      Develop clinical skills in the following areas: therapy planning and implementation for group and individual 
      sessions, assessments, hearing screenings, and clinical documentation.

DESPITE THE CHALLENGE, IN YOUR FINAL SPRING SEMESTER YOU COULD:

      Work as a speech-language pathologist assistant (SLP-A).

      Gain extra experience in an additional externship placement during graduate school.

      Search for your future job/Clinical Fellowship (CF).

      Focus on classes or additional graduate school requirements (e.g., comprehensive exams, Praxis exam).

STUDENTS HAD THIS TO SAY ABOUT SPLASH:

For further questions or information please contact:
Carolyn Perry at carolyn.perry@ttuhsc.edu | 806.743.9055
Sarai Granados at sarai.granados@ttuhsc.edu | 806.743.9057

“I met many new friends and felt comfortable going into the first day of fall graduate school.”

“Starting out with a smaller group of students allows for more interaction with supervisors.”

“Summer camp is a team-building experience. You get to collaborate and learn from others, as 
well as find your own strengths.”

“Having all your clinic requirements finished before your last semester gives you time to schedule 
job interviews, focus on post-graduation plans, and work part time.”


